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October 3, 2025
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit depedcalabarzon.ph)

RESCHEDULING OF THE REGIONAL TRAINING OF SCHOOL
LEADERS (SUPERVISORS) ON THE REVISED K TO 10
CURRICULUM IMPLEMENTATION-BATCH 2

Relative to Regional Memorandum No. 684, s. 2025 and Regional Advisory No.
183 s. 2025, this Office, through the Human Resource Development Division-National
Educators Academy of the Philippines in the Region (HRDD-NEAP), announces that the
Regional Training of School Leaders (Supervisors) on Revised K to 10 Curriculum
Implementation-Batch 2 will be rescheduled on October 13-17, 2025. Venue is still
Tanza Oasis Hotel, Tanza, Cavite.

Other provisions in RM 684, s. 2025 are still in effect.
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